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1. In February 2012, the General Synod considered the liturgical business entitled 

‘Additional Eucharistic Prayers’ at the Revision Stage. At the conclusion of the 

Revision Stage the matter stood referred to the House of Bishops. 

 

2. At its meeting on Tuesday 22 May 2012, the House made no amendments to the texts. 

 

3. The House agreed to return this Liturgical Business to the Synod (subject to the rights 

of the Convocations and the House of Laity under Article 7 of the Constitution) for 

Final Approval in the form set out in GS 1822A. 

 

 

 

On behalf of the House 

 

 ROWAN CANTUAR: 

Chairman         22 May 2012 

  

 


